

Inverloch Stars Soccer Club



General Committee Meeting for March

When 14-03-2017 at 06:00

Location: THE Inlet Hotel, 3-5 The Esplanade, Inverloch VIC 3996, Australia

Present Mark Farmer , Vaughan Gleeson (Secretary)

Minutes

1. Presidents Report

Meeting commenced 7.05pm

Meeting closed 8.55pm

Minutes of last meeting

Rego day reasonable success, plenty to be done prior to the start of the season

2. Financial Report

Joe calling in...

Registration - eftposting \$4100 on the day, took \$1000 in cash on the day

- Hanging on to cash to pay refs

- Sarah great job with the rego

- Need to chase up registrations not paid - quite a few registering that way

- Registration numbers seem to be up - registration payments are up this year

- Trying to get people to pay upfront where possible

Bank accts

- \$11k and a bit working account

- Savings acct \$ 59270

- Essi on board to do payments (via Bendigo Bank) so they are now happening.

- Any outstanding payments please let Joe know - send receipts.

3. Registrations

Sarah - Numbers of registrations - 16s-3, 14s-3, 14s-2, 12s-14, 10s-

- 50% registered and paid, the rest are just registered
- Essi suggest - half up front, half a number of weeks in
- 3 payment plans already

Cut off dates - look to promote the registrations for training and to play - continue to push registrations via email and e-news.

Numbers and teams possible - U14s/16s teams viable? U15 Girls

Numbers excessive U10 - U12s - do we promote players to higher levels ie 14s??

- Look for some players to play up - numbers for 12s could be huge.
- Look to discuss. Some players may have to fill in.
- Confirm numbers for teams and look at who should go up at the next meeting - use coaches Gene and Essi.

4. Coaches / Club roles

Finalise coaches - look to support with team managers

- **U6** Josh game day (Roger Training), **U8** Emma-Joe Licciardi Manager, **U10** Luke W Manager Needed, **U12** Gene/Vaughan (Mark F), **U14** Mark, Riley & Aaron & need a manager, **U16** Essi/Andrew, **U15s** Fiona, Diana, Jacinta, Caitie (manager), **Mens** Pat/Al coaches need managers, **Womens** Leonie, Dee and Jess (Annette) Manager

Looking to promote women's numbers at the club

Plenko - coaches evening - set date and check on availability - Mark to contact - next meeting

Mel - response for volunteers on Friday

- people keen to help some names put down
- Canteen - some response, Penny/Kirsty - kits, Lines - Oscar GG (womens), Coaches - OK - Al to confirm kits), Pitch-Andrew, Rob, Simon GG, Mark, Game Day-Simon, Andrew, helpers, Grounds - marking Roger, . Fundraising - nil , Sponsor contact - Mark, Photos - Margie.

5. Merchandise

Update on merchandise availability - Andrew

- Beannie - 150 - beanies ordered - 5 weeks
- Club training shirt - shirts ordered, 85 in total ordered - 5 weeks
- Artwork issues the delays but ok
- Match balls, ball bags requested not in stock - ordered come in once in stock - Joe needs to pay the invoice
- Hoodies - had from 2015 - all ordered for sale - trying to sell these - Mark F to investigate

Kirsty - selling kit at training evenings - need to be checked with a stock take (possibly Penny as well)

6. Delegates meeting

Review from Vaughan / Al

Fixture - 4 home games then all away games then 4 home games, bye for ball Weekend of 18 June

Rules changes - Al - review rules

Korumburra Cup - team entries for weekend of 1/2 April - preseason

- nominate teams for the Cup U14s/16s/Womens/Senior Mens?
- Men's teams nominated only**

7. Ground set up for 2017

Ground availability - April From now

Set date to set up goals and mark our pitches - First match at home 23 April v Leongatha

What other tasks need to be set up

Thompson Reserve - Ground - Ours from this weekend - Inverloch not in the finals.

- Al happy to coordinate wants goals for the seniors to train with - 5pm. Al, Roger, Mark F.
- Need to fix line markers

8. General Business

Roger - concerned with U6 soccer game - encouraged to work out with the other club.
Practise 20min warm up , 20min activities, 20min game

Vaughan - Absent 24 Mar -

Al - referees - Josh Hall, Oscar GG + 1 looking at the Level 4 Course in Morwell. \$100 if we reimburse.

Mark F - ball in 12 weeks - Sub Committee - needs to be organised asap

Mark D - club needs to pay for the bolards - treated pine - need a working bee - Al may have something in mind

- Kathy Friday night farewell 17 Mar

9. For next meeting...

- Sub committee for Annual Ball

- Hoodies for Stars - Mark F

- Plenko Coaches Meeting - Mark D

- Confirm numbers for teams and look at who should go up (12s to 14s) at the next meeting - use coaches Gene and Essi

End of minutes.